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SPECIAL MEETING
MARCH 22, 2018

A special meeting of the Board of Trustees of Fort Benton High School and Elementary School Districts was called to order March 22, 2018 at 4:30 p.m. in the Board Room by Dean Schuler, Board Chairperson.  The purpose of the meeting was to interview candidates for the High School/Middle School Principal position.

Members present: Joellyn Clark, Darin Arganbright, Monte Giese, Adam Olson, Dean Schuler, and Greg McGinnis.  Members absent: Brant Hasbrouck and Angel Johnson.  A quorum was present.

Also present:  Jory Thompson, Superintendent; Steve Hamel, Business Manager/Clerk; Brian Miller, Janine Fillinger, Durbin Widhalm, and Conolly Gray, reporter for the River Press.

Dean Schuler opened the meeting with the Pledge of Allegiance.

The Board interviewed Brian Miller from 4:30 to 5:30.

Angel Johnson arrived at 5:30.

The Board interviewed Janine Fillinger from 5:40 to 6:40.

It was moved by Adam Olson, and seconded by Joellyn Clark, to approve payment of warrants. The motion passed unanimously.

		Claims: 56504 – 56536

The Board recessed from 6:45 to 7:45.

The Board interviewed Durbin Widhalm from 7:45 to 8:45.

After a lengthy discussion regarding the candidates, it was moved by Monte Giese, and seconded by Angel Johnson to offer the position to Brian Miller.  In favor:  Angel Johnson, Darin Arganbright, Joellyn Clark, Monte Giese, and Adam Olson.  Opposed: Greg McGinnis and Dean Schuler.  The motion passed.

It was moved by Monte Giese, and seconded by Angel Johnson, to adjourn the meeting at 9:15 p.m.  The motion passed unanimously.
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